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	PRESS RELEASE


Dangerous doll’s buggy withdrawn from sale
(Prague, October 22, 2013) Warning by the Czech Trade Inspection Authority against products of unknown origin and without any marking has been well-founded as proven by recent inspections in shops with toys. In Western Bohemia, inspectors collected a doll’s buggy and found a number of shortcomings posing several risks of injury to children. “Within game and usual manipulation with the buggy, a child can easily get scratched by sharp tips of tubes or damage fingers inside the tubes. We cannot exclude lacerations or other serious injuries if the respective buggy suddenly collapses due to insufficient blocking system,” said Vladimír Velčovský, the Director General of the CTIA.
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority found out that the following toy which poses a serious risk especially to children is sold in the Czech market: 

Doll’s buggy
Manufacturer and Importer unknown
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Danger 

Expert assessment showed the following shortcomings:

-
Metal arches reinforcing the folding shed end with sharp edges on uncovered tips (picture 1), 

 Picture No. 1
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-
Metal tubes forming the construction of the buggy are equipped with plastic covers that can be spontaneously detached; the covers fit into testing tube for small parts (pictures No. 2 – 4).
Picture No. 2
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 Pictures No. 3 and 4
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-
Buggy is equipped with only one blocking device that does not automatically click. 

The above mentioned construction defects pose the following risks to children playing with the toy in a usual and predictable way:

· Scratches by sharp edges of uncovered tubes
· Bruise or breaking of little finger after inserted in the tubes whose covers spontaneously drop out
· Suffocation when small released parts – tubes’ covers – are swallowed or inhaled 

· Bruise, lacerations or pressed limb as a result of the blocking device’s failure to provide sufficient protection against sudden and unexpected collapse of the buggy. 
CTIA banned sale of the deep doll’s buggy and distributor subsequently withdrew the risky product from the market. 
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